
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Kalin Bews  

Thursday, September 06, 2018 11 :30 PM 

Web E-mail - City Clerks 

Support for Garbage Plan 

Submitted on Thursday, September 6, 2018 - 23:30 
Submitted by user: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 

First Name: Kalin 
Last Name: Bews 
Email:  
Confirm Email:  
Neighbourhood where you live: Sutherland 
Phone Number: (  

==Your Message== 
Service category: Bylaws & Policies 
Subject: Support for Garbage Plan 
Message: 
Good day, 
I would like to voice my support for the proposed "pay as you 
throw" garbage plan. With our current bin, it is usually almost 
empty on pickup day. If I could have a smaller bin, I would 
definitely sign up. 
Sincerely, 
Kalin Bews 
Attachment: 
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CITY CLERK'S OFFICE I SASKATOON 

Would you like to receive a short survey to provide your feedback on our customer service? The information 
you share will be used to improve the service we provide to you and all of our customers.: No 

For internal use only : 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/ 405/su bmission/255313 
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